
                                                           

 

                          Media Statement 

 

 

SACE Condemns the killing of a Teacher in the Northern 

Cape 

 

The South African Council for Educators (SACE) is saddened by the news of 

the passing of Mr Kingston Vhiya, an educator at Bosele Middle school in 

Manyeding Village near Kuruman. 

More disturbing is that the teacher was killed by a learner through stabbing 

which is the violence we as the Council condemn every time. 

We would like to appeal to the law enforcement agencies to take a strong 

action against this learner as his actions are unacceptable.  Whatever led to 

this, can never be justified.   

SACE condemns this behaviour and will be in contact with the Northern 

Cape Department of Education to ensure that the safety of our teachers is 

enhanced.  
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